Ref: KH/VA/JC/Year10Health&SocialCare

3rd February 2023



Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 10 Health and Social Care - First Formal Assessment

From the week commencing Monday 6th February 2023 through to the Friday 17th March 2023, all Year 10 Health and Social Care students will be undertaking formal assessments within their lessons, which contribute 30% to their overall BTEC grade. The assessments are Pearson set assignments with tasks on pre-release material.

The examining body is expecting students to work independently and under formal supervision, and as a result, they will complete these under-exam conditions. All students have already completed mock practices of these assessments in class and are therefore fully prepared for their assessments.

Therefore, we would ask for your co-operation in ensuring your child's attendance during this period so that they are able to complete all tasks in full and to the best of their ability. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher





Old Hall Lane

Aldridge Walsall

Barr Beacon School